
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Suffolk Yacht Harbour Dredging 2025. 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

 

Mariners are advised that Dredging in the entrance to the Suffolk Yacht Harbour will take place between: - 
 

Monday 10th March – Monday 31st March  
 

This work is maintenance dredging to the entrance channel and within the marina. 
 

This work is being undertaken by a cutting suction dredger MuddyBoots2 and Plough Tug Little Mo 

The vessels will maintain a listening watch on VHF CH68. 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

05 March 2025 

 

Ipswich | Wales & Short Sea Ports | Associated British Ports | Old Custom House | Key Street | Ipswich | IP4 

1BY | +44 (0) 01473 211 066 | www.abports.co.uk  

 

  

Ipswich 
No 05  
2025 

  

Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
2004:11 2005: 5 2006: 10 2008:8, 9 2010: 3, 8 2019:10 2022: 6 2023: 19, 29, 30, 2024: 01,09a,19,34, 38,40  
2025: 01a, 


